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Cold temperatures and snow on the ground have forced the Coe baseball team to cancel its trip
to St. Louis to open the 2015 season this weekend.

  

The harsh Midwest winter has forced the cancellation of Coe's game Saturday against
Greenville College and Sunday's doubleheader at 
Washington University in St. Louis.

  

Coe will open the season on its spring trip to Florida beginning March 7.
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